
RHP has worked in close consultation 
with current residents of Ham Close, and 
the wider community over several years 
on the vision for the future of Ham Close. 
This includes ambitious plans to deliver 
new homes, community facilities and 
amenities to benefit those living in Ham 
Close and their neighbours.

Hill has been chosen as the Developer 
in partnership with RHP. We are keen 
to meet with you to hear your thoughts 
and ideas for the Ham Close proposals, 
of which community, green spaces and 
sustainability are at the heart.

This leaflet represents the start of the 
next round of the consultation process 
and we welcome your input, both now 
and throughout the coming months as 
we further develop the proposals for Ham 
Close.

THE FUTURE OF HAM CLOSE
JOIN THE CONSULTATION



We hope that you can join us for the next round of 
community consultation on the future of Ham Close 
and would like to invite you to take part, either in-
person or digitally:

	• Friday 23rd July, 2pm - 6pm and 
Saturday 24th July 10am - 2pm 

	• Come and meet the design team in person at 
the corner of Ham Close and Ashburnham Road, 
Richmond, TW10 7NY.

	• Digital information boards will also be hosted on  
www.hamcloseconsultation.co.uk launching 
on Thursday 22nd July

We welcome any questions or ideas you may have 
and will be providing feedback forms at the in-person 
events and online. Further consultation events will 
also be held later in the summer and autumn.

We will write to you ahead of these events and our 
website www.hamcloseconsultation.co.uk. You 
can register your interest on our website.

CONTACT DETAILS
If you have any questions about our proposals or the 
consultation, please do get in touch at:

Telephone:	 0203 929 0523

Email:	 info@hamcloseconsultation.co.uk

JOIN THE CONSULTATION!

Corner of Ham Close 
and Ashburnham Road, 
Richmond TW10 7NY

https://ww.hamcloseconsultation.co.uk
https://ww.hamcloseconsultation.co.uk

